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Town Hall meeting hosted by Supervisor Janice Parvin in Simi Valley 

Ventura County Supervisor Janice Parvin is hosting a Town Hall style Meet and Greet on Thursday, 
March 23, 2023 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm at the Simi Valley Elk’s Lodge, 1561 Kuehner Drive in Simi 
Valley.  This free event will give the public an opportunity to meet the new Fourth District Supervisor, 
her staff, a variety of County Department Directors and Simi Valley city officials. The casual event will 
give the public an opportunity to find out more about the goals for the new Supervisor and to ask 
questions about how the county departments can help people with any of their concerns.   

Having served her community as an elected official for almost 20 years, Parvin firmly believes that the 
best representatives keep close and regular contact with residents; therefore, she wants to make sure 
she and her staff are readily available to the public.  She invites everyone to this Town Hall event to 
engage in conversation. East Ventura County a unique and wonderful place to live and local government 
wants to listen to the public’s needs and observations in an open dialog. 

Ventura County Department Directors will be available from a variety of departments along with Simi 
Valley city officials who will discuss how their departments can be of help to those in East Ventura 
County.  The next town hall will focus on Moorpark and its surrounding areas. Future Town Hall events 
this year will be added as dates are confirmed.     

Space is limited, so please RSVP by reaching out to Parvin’s office by email to Mike.Kort@Ventura.org or 
call (805) 955-2300. 
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